
 
 
 

November 16, 2020 
 
Dear Valued Customer:  
 

This letter is to inform you of a precautionary product recall of a limited quantity of 
expired Fresh Express Kit Caesar Supreme, 10.5 oz. size, with Product Code S296,  
UPC Code  0 71279 30104 4 and an already expired Use-By Date of November 8. 

This recall is being conducted out of an abundance of caution due to a positive test 
result for E. coli STEC 026 conducted on a single random sample package. No 
illnesses are reported. 

Because our food safety records, including aggressive raw product testing, are 
clear for any deviations or the presence of any pathogens, there is no evidence or 
reason to believe this is anything other than an isolated incident.  None-the-less, it 
is important to carry out a precautionary recall in the unlikely event that the  product 
remains in inventories, on store shelves or in consumers’ homes. 

Our records indicate that you received the recalled product.  Please immediately  
examine all inventories to ensure the recalled product has been removed, and 
quarantine and destroy any that may still remain in your possession.  In addition, if 
you may have further distributed this product, please identify your customers, and 
notify them at once of this product recall, providing a copy of this notification letter 
and including destruction requirements.   

Finally, please complete and return the enclosed confirmation of product 
disposition form as soon as possible. If you have any questions, please call 
Julie Williams at customer service, 800 297 2523. 

We greatly appreciate your assistance in the smooth execution of this recall.  

Sincerely,  

 
Fresh Express 


